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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Stewart County Scholars Achieve in Recent 4H Competitions 

 

Georgia 4-H Project Achievement empowers young people with skills for a lifetime. Through a 

competitive process, students explore their interests, unleash their creativity, share their work, and 

celebrate their achievements! Nearly 400 4-Her’s from throughout the Southwest District (41 

counties) recently gathered at the Rock Eagle 4-H Center in Eatonton, Georgia for 4-H Project 

Achievement. While at the weekend event, 4-H’ers took part in a two-part competition which 

involved submitting a portfolio in their project area and then doing an oral presentation, cooking, 

or performing for a panel of judges. 

Among the group were the following four 4-H members from Stewart County 4-H Program 

Aubrey Walton, Grade 8. She placed 1st in Food Fare. 

Jalescia Clark, Grade 7. She placed 1st in Food Fare. 

H’Reem Gilbert, Grade 9, placed 2nd in Food Fare  

Amari Milledge, Grade 11 placed 1st in Food Fare Senior earning her a spot at State Congress in 

July!! 

Amari will be the first to represent Stewart County at the State level in several years! As a State 

Congress Delegate, she will be judged in interview and public speaking and will be vying for 

Master 4-H status and a trip to National 4-H Congress. 

Please congratulate these students on a job well done. Thank you to all of those who made this 

possible! We couldn’t do it without the support of our donors. The group was chaperoned and 

coached by Family and Consumer sciences agent, Ms. Christina. 

See Photos on page 2 and 3 of this Media Release 
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